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Academic and Athletic Awards 

Students K-12 were awarded for their hard work in athletics and 

academics on the last day of school. We are proud of the efforts and 

strides these students made over the course of the year, and we look 

forward to what they will accomplish next year. Stacy Rusche was also 

able to attend, and she gave a short but powerful speech about the 

importance of being cautious and aware while driving and of always 

wearing a seatbelt in the car. We thank God she and her daughter are 

still with us, and we pray for a speedy and thorough recovery for 

both. 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

The teachers of Calhoun R-VIII felt the love during Teacher 

Appreciation Week. We were spoiled with snacks, meals, and goodies. 

A big thank you goes out to the Calhoun PTO, Becca Crump, and 

Heather Hollinger for making us feel so special that week; it was the perfect boost.  

Baccalaureate 

Baccalaureate was hosted again by the Ministerial Alliance of Calhoun. Each pastor lead a different part of the 

ceremony, and the Seniors were gifted a new Bible. Arionna Watson was in attendance and thanked them for 

the gift. She was excited to not only have a new Bible but one that comes with a companion app to help her in 

her studies.  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Jun 1-3 – K-6 Summer School 
 
Jun 6-9 – K-6 Summer School 
 
Jun 13-16 – K-6 Summer School 
 
Jun 16 – School Board Meeting 
 
Jul 18 – School Board Meeting 
 
Aug 15 – School Board Meeting 
 
Aug 16-18 – Teacher Work Day 
 
Aug 18 – Open House 
 
Aug 23 – First Day of School 



Springfield Zoo Trip 

 

  



Senior Trip 

 



High School Band Jazz Museum Trip 

              

 
  



K-6 KC/Springfield Field Trips 

 

  



K-6 Field Day 

 

  



Title I Family Night 

 



Kindergarten Graduation 

Ashley Wynn said goodbye to her last graduating Kindergarten class at Calhoun R-VIII. We are sad to see her 

go, but we wish her and these students all the best in their upcoming year. 

  



Graduation 

We said goodbye to our there Seniors: Arionna Watson, Isaiah Manis, and Autumn Rusche. We laughed and 

shed a few tears, and we hope that they embrace life and make the most of whatever the future may hold. 

 



Financial Statement 

 

 


